
 

 

Press Statement  

 
 

 

UfM Secretariat congratulates Egypt on the adoption of new constitution 

 

Barcelona, 29 January, 2013. The Secretariat of the Union for the Mediterranean 

would like to congratulate the Egyptian people for the massive approval of the new 

constitution in the referendum organised lately. This new constitution is an essential 

step in the transition process and will certainly lay the ground for new political, 

economic and social achievements for the Egyptian people. 

The Secretariat of the Union for the Mediterranean also wishes to confirm its 

commitment alongside the Egyptian Government at this historical moment towards a 

better future and will support its efforts aiming at economic and social development. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
About the UfM 
 
The Union for the Mediterranean (UfM) is an intergovernmental institution bringing together 43 countries: 28 EU member states 

and 15 Southern and Eastern Mediterranean countries. It constitutes a platform for political dialogue, coordination, cooperation 

and consensus building. 

The Secretariat of the Union for the Mediterranean, established in Barcelona in 2010, focuses on implementing regional 

cooperation projects and initiatives in areas such as energy, environment, education, transport, business development and social 

affairs. The Secretariat works in close collaboration with governments and with an active network of Euro-Mediterranean partners 

to assist project promoters throughout the entire project cycle: from technical assistance to project implementation, including 

financial planning and fundraising. 
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